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Dear Ms. Whiting-Beale:

To

cC

bce
Subject

Maria Whiting-Beale/DC/USEPA/US@EPA

Richard Baird/ENF/R8/USEPA/US@EPA, '
<bill.wjelaw@iw.net>, Tina )
Artemis/RC/RB/USEPA/US@EPA, "Chuck Jones"

TSCA-08-2007-0016

I am writing on behalf of our firm, which represents the City of Flandreau in the above matter. In
response to the October 26, 2007 letter from Chief Administrative Judge Susan L. Biro regarding the ADR
process, the City of Flandreau accepts participation. To that end, please maintain the following

information for your records:

1. My name is Jim Billion, Assistant City Attorney for the City of Flandreau. William J. Ellingson serves
as Flandreau City Attorney. We can be reached at (605) 997-2413,;

2. The Resondent named in the complaint in this matter is the City of Flandreau, South Dakota;

3. The Docket number of this matter is TSCA-08-2007-0016;

4. As noted above, Mr. Ellingson and | represent the City of Flandreau; and,

5. The City of Flandreau accepts participation in the ADR process.

Thank you for your attention to this matter, and | look forward to hearing from you.

Best regards,

James A. Billion
Ellingson Law Office
211 N. Wind Street
P.O. Box 324
Flandreau, SD 57028
(605) 997-2413 (ph)
(605) 997-2278 (fax)

Confidentiality Notice

This message is being sent by or on behalf of a lawyer. It is intended exclusively for the individual or

entity to which it is addressed.

This communication may contain information that is proprietary, attorney-client privileged, confidential or
otherwise legally exempt from disclosure. If you are not the named addressee, you are not authorized to
read, print, retain, copy or disseminate this message or any part of it. If you have received this message
in error, please notify the sender immediately by telephone at (605) 997-2413 or by reply transmission by
e-mail, and delete all copies of the message.



